
 
 

 

Dear Year 3 Flamingos, 

Welcome back! We hope your break has been relaxing. 
Do you love Roman History? How about learning something new? If you answered HAIL CASER to either of 

those questions then you are going to love this term 
 

If you have anything, you wish to talk to a member of the Year 3 team about, please do come and see us after 
school when we have dismissed all the children, contact us using our class email address or arrange an 

appointment at the office. The email address is flamingos@egerton.kent.sch.uk   
The year 3 team, as well as Mrs Head, will be monitoring this regularly. 

Mrs Packham 

What are the children learning in Term 4? 
English: Richard Platt's The Journal of Iliona: A Young Slave is one 

of the pieces we will be studying this term. We'll be practising 
many Year 3 skills as we get ready to compose a journal entry. 

 

Maths: This term, we will begin by calculating and 
measuring the perimeter. The next step is to 

comprehend and compare the denominator and numerator of 
a fraction. 

Keeping Healthy 
Children can bring in 

a bottle of water 
each day and a 

healthy snack they 
can have at break 

time 

This term, children will be 
learning Tennis and Dance. 

Teamtheme will be teaching 
these lessons. 

 
Please make sure PE kits are 

in school every day 

  
  

HISTORY: The Roman Empire and its impact on 
Britain. 

What did the Romans do for us?  
The children will learn about the impact the 

Romans had on the people of Britain. 

SCIENCE: Forces & magnets  
The children will then investigate various 

magnets and how they can push (repel) and 
pull (attract) at a distance without making 

touch in order to further investigate pushes 
and pulls. 

Check out the Year 3 
Curriculum Map to find out 

more about the learning 
this term 

 
 

HOMEWORK 
In Year 3 for this term we 
request that reading takes 
place at home daily along 
with regular times table 
practise using either TT 

Rockstars or other means. As 
well as, completing Spelling 

Shed assignments. 

READING RECORDS 
Please make sure these are in school every day along with the book that your 
child is reading. If a book has been finished, once and this 
has been written in the reading record, a new book can 
then be chosen. The year 3 team will continually review 
the reading of the class to ensure they are reading the 

correct books for their reading ability and skill.  
Library Book day change will be on assigned days. 

 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
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